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A monthly online newsletter for ESL students at the University of Oahu.


All submissions due by the last Friday of each month.  Send submissions to studentlife@unoahu.edu.








Sheryl Dunn


GSL 520


Student Newsletter


February 5, 2005





MARK YOUR CALENDARS





GET INVOLVED!!!  JOIN A CLUB!!!





This Friday, February 4, 2005 there will be representatives from many clubs on campus.  Choose one or many that meet your interests!  Sign up between 10:00 am and 3:00 pm.  It’s a great way to make new friends!








UNO Intramural


& Recreation Sports








There are seven different sports offered this semester.  Choose from basketball to volleyball to many others.  Sign up before Wednesday, February 9, 2005 at the Student Center.  Call 945-3544 for more information.








COLLEGE


SURVIVAL


SEMINARS





Time Management	February 11th


Room 245 Jones Hall	l:15 – 2:00 pm





Test Taking Strategies	February 18th


Room 215  Jones Hall	12:15 – 1:15 pm





Career Options		February 25th


Room 310  Bell Hall	1:15 – 2:00 pm





TOEFL Skills		February 30th


Room 300 Bell Hall	1:00 – 3:00 pm

















�





Monday, February 14th, is Valentine’s Day!  Do something special for someone you love.  In American culture, this is a time to share 


chocolates or flowers with a special  friend or loved one.  We also share cards.  Check out free e-cards at


� HYPERLINK "http://www.123greetings.com/events/valentines_day/" ��www.123greetings.com/events/valentines_day/�





Tsunami Relief Fund Drive 





Help us help others!  Collection jars to help victims in Asia will


be located in classrooms and in


the library throughout this month.   All donations will be given to the Red Cross.





Picnic at the Beach	





The English Foundation Program is sponsoring a picnic on Sunday, February 20th, at Ala Moana Beach Park.  All ESL students are invited.  Come and enjoy food, fun, and games starting at 1:00 – 5:00 pm.  Look for the EFP Banner!





Do You Need Help?





Stop by the tutoring center


for your language needs.


Tutors are there to help you


with improving your English skills.  The center is located on the 6th floor of the library.  It is open Monday through Friday from 8:00 am until 6:00 pm.





BE MINE
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